
INTRA EUROPE TRADE - PLS (Poland Shuttle) Launch 

Dear valued ONE customer, 

We are pleased to announce the launch of our PLS (Polish Shuttle) service, tailored to provide 

our customers additional connectivity opportunities. 

PLS will be an ONE operated service complementing our SBX service which already connects 

Gdynia with Rotterdam and Antwerp. 

This addition reflects our commitment to the Polish market, optimizing our network and offering 

to our customers reliable shipping solutions. 

Service Details and Launch Schedule: 

PLS (Polish Shuttle) – Service Rotation 

Hamburg ➔ Rotterdam➔ Gdynia ➔ Gdansk ➔ Hamburg 

Commencement: Hamburg ETA 19 TH February 2025. 

 

 

We believe this new service will significantly enhance your logistics planning and strengthen 

our partnership. 

You may also refer to our published schedule: 

https://ecomm.one-line.com/one-ecom/schedule/point-to-point-schedule?sessLocale=en 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales account representative 

for additional support: 

https://eua.one-line.com/standard-page/office-location 

Yours Faithfully,  

Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd. 
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